
Simsbury Recycling Committee Special Meeting 
Town Hall Offices—-Room 103 

September 19, 2019 
Subject to the Vote of Approval 

 
Mary Turner, Chair, called the meeting to order at 6:31PM. 
 
Joe Daly, Rosemary Fusco, Joan Miller, Sue Ray and Mary Turner were Present. 
 
No public audience. 
 
Sue Ray made a motion to approve the minutes of June 27, 2019. Joan Miller seconded 
the motion. All agreed and motion carried. 
  
Recycling New: A brief discussion took place about the possibility of posting a sticker on 
the inside of the recycle bin to indicate the items that can be recycled. Perhaps a sticker 
can be placed on the outside as well. 
 
The Swap Shoppe schedule has been updated 
 
The “Fill-It” program map was reviewed. The consensus is to advertise as much as 
possible. Much work has been done by Mary and Joe. Thank you.  
 
Mary Turner will schedule a meeting with the business manager at the Board of 
Education to plan a program for composting, with the hope of then involving the lower 
grades. 
 
A nominee will be considered for the Recycling Award for the next meeting. 
 
At 7:33PM, Joan Miller made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Sue Ray. 
All agreed and motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Rosemary Fusco  
 


